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Announcement of New Listing on Tokyo Stock Exchange’s Mothers 

 

FunPep Co., Ltd. (“FunPep”) is pleased to announce that it was listed on Tokyo Stock 

Exchange’s Mothers on December 25, 2020. We would like to take this opportunity to express 

our sincere gratitude to all our shareholders and other stakeholders for their continued support 

and encouragement. 

 

FunPep was founded with the aim of developing products that contribute to people's health 

based on our knowledge of "functional peptides". 

 

In a world where the price of pharmaceuticals continues to rise and economic issues continue to 

increase the burdens placed on patients and medical welfare systems, FunPep continues to 

develop pharmaceuticals that can ease these and other problems in order deliver them to 

patients around the world. 

 

FunPep would like to express our gratitude to everyone for your support and kindness thus far, 

and we look forward to your continued support in the future. 

 


